Mid-Valley Genealogical Society March 9, 1985

The March meeting of the Mid-Valley Genealogical Society was called to order by the Vice President, Ted Gump.

The minutes of the January meeting were read and approved. The February meeting was cancelled due to snow.

The Treasurer reported a balance in the General Fund of \$726.88 and \$20.00 in Petty Cash.

Visitors and new members were introduced.

Charles Dodge, Chairman of the Book Committee, reported on about \$250.00 worth of new books which have been ordered from book requests.

Under old business, it was moved, seconded, and passed unanimously that the President be allowed to negotiate with the church for space for meetings.

Maybelle Martsching reported on queries received about a family named "Wood".

There was a discussion of spurious genealogical advertising and sources.

Edna Wiese reported that Mrs. Peffer is now at the Heart of the Valley and would enjoy having visitors.

Becky Kiger reported on the status of the recording of the 1910 census.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

A nostalgic and fun program on vintage clothing was presented by Terry McCormick, editor of the "Vintage Clothing Newsletter" and former teacher at LBCC.

Respectfully submitted,

Jean B. Grube, Secretary